
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Thanks to our sponsors: 

 Cross Agricultural Engineering  Natasha’s 

 Clane Motor Factors  The Carmel Somers Academy of Irish Dancing 

 Ma’s Kitchen  The Creative Performance Academy 

 Murlock Construction  The AG Official – Arthur Gourounlian 
 

 

 

BUNSCOIL BHRIDE 
PARENTS ASSOCIATION 

NEWSLETTER 
 

The Calendar photoshoot was a huge success. The children were super 

enthusiastic with their themes. We expect the finished product to be very 

popular. The calendar will go on sale shortly for €12.50 and will be 

available to purchase via the Aladdin app. 
 

Calendar Photoshoot 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
Our AGM was held on Tuesday 18th October. 

Unfortunately turnout was low but we proceeded with electing a new committee for 2022/2023. 

 

Chairperson:  Debbie Fallon             Deputy Chairperson:  Laura McCormack 

Treasurer:     Evelyn Kelly               Deputy Treasurer:   Sile Tyrrell 

Secretary:     Elizabeth Lawless      Deputy Secretary:    Debbie Melia 

Email: pabunscoilbhride@gmail.com 

 

We would absolutely love to see more people getting involved in our PA. It is a great way to get 

involved in your child’s school and keep abreast of school activities.  Fresh people bring fresh ideas 

and all donations of time are very much appreciated.  

The annual Spooky Walk took place on Friday 28th 

October. This parade around the town is always very 

popular and a monumental effort was made by all the 

children and teachers to look as SPOOKTACULAR as 

possible!!! 

Thanks to Natasha’s shop for providing lollies for all 

the children. Pictures of the event can be found on 

the school website. 

SPOOKY WALK 

NOVEMBER 
EDITION 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Its not just the grandparents who get to 

have all the fun 😊  

On Friday,December 16th the school are 

holding their very first Parents Day. This is 

an excellent opportunity to see inside the 

fabulous school building, visit your child in her 

classroom and view all the amazing artwork that 

adorns the walls. Tea/Coffee and refreshments 

will be served by the PA in the hall afterwards.  
 

 

Parents 
Day 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 Christmas Shows / Concerts – dates for individual classes soon to be confirmed. 

 19th December - Carol Service in the Church at 7pm. 

 The VIP from the North Pole will be with us in December. He’s extremely busy at the moment 

so still has to confirm a date 😊 

 
 

SCIENCE WEEK 14th – 18th Nov 
The PA are funding a visit on 18th November and 

again on 15th December by world famous ecologist, 

author and environmentalist Dale Treadwell, 
who will engage some of the classes in workshops 

on Biodiversity 

Next PA Meeting – Tuesday 8th November @ 7pm 


